GOVERNMENT OF ANGUILLA

PROCUREMENT CANCELLATION NOTICE
Tender for the Supply of Petroleum Products
The Government of Anguilla through the Procurement Office hereby issues a Notice of

Cancellation for below-copied Tender for the Supply of Petroleum Products issued by
the Anguilla Electricity Company Ltd.

THE ANGUILLA ELECTRICITY COMPANY LTD. ANGLEC

Tender for the Supply of Petroleum Products
Closing deadline for submissions February 24th 2022

Anguilla Electricity Company Limited (ANGLEC) is seeking a Fuel supplier for the purpose of a
three-year (minimum) supply contract to commence 12th April 2022.

The prospective supplier must bid to satisfy ANGLEC's requirements of Automotive Gasoil
(No. 2), Ultra-Low Sulphur and Unleaded Gasoline Gasoil. ANGLEC's terms and conditions for
the supply of Fuel are detailed in full Tender document available on www.anglec.com/theplug.

All tenders must be submitted in sealed envelopes, bearing the marking below.

CEO
Re: 2022 Fuel Tender
DELIVER BY COURIER TO: C/0 Anguilla Electricity Company Limited
P.O. Box 400
The Valley Anguilla, BWI

This Request for Proposals has been CANCELLED as it was inadvertently issued

outside of the provisions of the Public Procurement and Contract Administration

legislation. The Request for Proposals will be re-issued shortly.

Kindly accept our apologies for any inconvenience experienced as a result of the

cancellation.

03 February 2021



